
Wangaratta High School 

50th Anniversary of the Class of ‘72 
 

We started our secondary school experience in 1967 but for many it was the Matriculation 

year of 1972 that we remember more clearly. Please come along if you left prior to Year 

12 but shared our education journey during these six years. 

Although November is approaching rapidly, we are planning a get together on the 

Saturday 12th and Sunday 13th of November, 2022. 

 

Saturday 12th November:  

We have made a group booking for: 

Dinner at the Town ’N Country Tavern,  

Cnr Greta Rd and Mason St, Wangaratta, 03 5722 1788 

Commencing at 6.30 to 7pm.  

This will be a casual get together where we order and purchase our dinner from the 

Tavern’s menu. They have a broad menu that caters for all dietary requirements. But 

contact the Tavern if you require further information on the menu.  

Photographs and school magazines from our years at Wang High will be on display, but 

please bring any photographs, recordings that help refresh our memories of our time at 

Wang High School. 

If attending the dinner please confirm with Rhonda or Ray prior to Monday 7 November.  

 

Sunday 13th November: 

Picnic lunch at King George Gardens, Ovens St Wangaratta. 

Commencing at 12.30pm. Bring your own chair, food and drinks.  

If weather is inclement please contact Rhonda or Ray as we hope to be able to use and 

adjacent hall if required.  Any inquiries can be directed to:  

Ray Withers : ray.withers@anu.edu.au  or  

Rhonda Diffey: tdiffey@bigpond.net.au, or Phone No 0357213095 or 0478334402 . 
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